Eagle Creek Hydro Power, LLC

c/o Eagle Creek Renewable Energy, LLC
7315 Wisconsin Avenue, Suite 1100W
Bethesda, Maryland 20814
240.482.2700

VIA Electronic Filing September 16, 2024

Mr. John Spain, P.E. Regional Engineer
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
New York Regional Office

19 W 34t Street, Suite 400

New York, NY 10001-3006

Re: Swinging Bridge Hydroelectric Project
Swinging Bridge Development, FERC No. P-10482-NY
Response to August 20, 2024 DSI Follow-up Letter

Dear Mr. Spain,
By letter dated August 20, 2024, the Commission (FERC) provided follow-up to the 2024 Dam Safety
Inspection (DSI) of Swinging Bridge Development. Provided with this letter is Eagle Creek Hydro Power,

LLC’s (ECHP’s) plan and schedule to address those comments.

Ifyou have any questions regarding this submission, please contact Reta White at (502) 931-0842 or
reta.white@eaglecreekre.com.

Sincerely,

Eagli Creek Hydro Power, LLC )
*

Mel Koleber, P.E.
Chief Dam Safety Engineer

Enc(s):
1. Response to August 20, 2024 DSI Follow-up Letter (CUI//CEII)
2. Piezometer E3 2024 Plots (CUI//CEII)
3. Piezometer E3 2024 Data Table (CUI//CEII)

cc: Reta White, DSE
Tom O’ Connor, Division Manager
Keith Wranovsky, Regional Manager
Ryan Schoolmeesters, P.E., Associate CDSE



